
Call for Quilts 
The Fenimore Quilt Club is making plans for the annual Cooperstown Quilt Show.  As always, 

we invite you to exhibit your quilted items.  Old and new bed quilts, wall quilts, quilted clothing, 

home accessories and other quilted items are acceptable.  This show is limited to quilted items 

and may be displayed in this show only once.  Items not quilted will be disqualified. 

The Cooperstown Quilt Show, sponsored by the Fenimore Quilt Club, will be held February 3 

through February 18, 2024 at the Cooperstown Art Association Galleries, 22 Main Street, 

Cooperstown, NY  607-547-9777. 

Quilted items will be accepted for the show on Saturday, January 20, 2024 from 10:00 a.m. until 

3:00 p.m. at the galleries.  Exhibitors are asked to register no more than two items per person. 

 Use a separate registration form for each item but you may copy the form.                               

List both items on the loan form.                                                                                            

Complete the forms before registering.                                                                                       

The length and width are important for display purposes. 

Exhibitors are invited to sit at the quilt show.  If you are interested in helping, you may sign up 

for a shift at the time of registration. A quilt club member will be there to help you. 

IMPORTANT:  Place a 6-inch sleeve at the top of the quilts.  Secure it at both the top edge an 

the bottom edge of the SIX INCH SLEEVE.  Leave ends open for a rod.  It may be necessary to 

display some quilts on tables.  All exhibits will be on display from the opening at 11:00 a.m. on 

February 3, 2024 until closing at 4:00 p.m. on February 18, 2024, except Sundays from           

1:00 p.m.—4:00 p.m. 

Insurance coverage of exhibited works is the responsibility of the owner,  If anyone is interested 

in selling any of the displayed works, more information will be available on the day of 

registration.  Please be advised that the Cooperstown Art Association takes a 30% commission 

on all items sold at the quilt show. 

Picking Up Your Quilt 

Pick up time for displayed items will be Sunday, February 18, 2024 from 5:00 p.m. until 5:30 

p.m. Please note that there will be one hour between the time the show closes at 4:00 p.m. 

February 18, 2024 and the time the display items may be picked up.  Items may also be picked 

up on Monday, February 19, 2024 from 11:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m.  Items cannot be picked up 

without the registration receipt. 

Scraps, Pieces and Treasures 

Once again the quilt club will have a benefit sale for the Area Food Pantries.  

We will gladly accept your “why did I ever buy this piece fabric”, scrap 

pieces, and panels, magazines, and quilt sewing accessories.  Be sure to 

check our silent auction items. 

Contact Lisa Smith (607-435-6674) or Sharon Chambers (607-547-5306)   


